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Announcement of Transfer of the Dielectric Business 

 

Nagoya, July 1
st



Schedule of Business Transfer  

We plan to close the dielectric business by the end of September 2014, and transfer our 

production equipment to MARUWA will be started. MARUWA will succeed our long cultivated 

dielectric material, know-how and process technology. With their highly competitive 
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